
Hickory Street Sidewalk Project 
 
 

1) Does the Town have an established or estimated budget for the project? 
a. The projected cost for construction on this project should be around $120,000. 

 
2) Is a range acceptable for the fee portion of the proposal? 

a. Since this is a federal project, a set price will be needed. 
 

3) are there any other specifics about how you would like the proposal to be laid out? Or, 
should we just include information to meet the selection criteria as given in the RFP? 

a. We do not have a specific form to fill out for the hourly rates, but submit the 
hourly rates in the bid. 

4) what you are looking for as far as the Cost of Service section goes (for example: a rate 
sheet with manhour estimate)? 

a. We don’t have specific requirements on how the cost of services should be laid 
out. As long as you have your own format with cost of service included in the RFP 
that will suffice. 

5) is there a page limit for the response to the Town of Summerville RFP?  
a. There is no page limit for this proposal. 

6) Will NEPA/SEPA documents be needed? 
They will be required, but they are not required in this RFP, as the winning firm will 
take care of this in the design phase 

 
 
 
 


